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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 12:30 PM
To: 'robert suarez'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate increase

Good afternoon Mr. Suarez, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: robert suarez [mailto:fireandiceac@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 12:27 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate increase 
 
To whom it may concern. 
 FPL's rate increase is unjustified and solely a way to increase profits for their investors. Who is looking out for us, the tax 
payers and customers of the only power company we can purchase electric power from. I hope the PSC fulfills their 
obligation to be the honest watchdogs of the utility companies and recognize what this rate increase is really about. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Roberto J. Suarez 
3213 SW 118 CT. 
Miami, Fl. 33175   
 
 
Docket # 160021=E1 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 09, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06278-16




